
From: Steve & Joan
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit #5264-W
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 6:39:10 PM

I am writing to encourage you not to approve C&H Hog Farms Application for a No-
Discharge Permit:
 
1. The ADEQ has no way to monitor or substantiate whether or not C&H will have a point
source discharge at any time.  This was made obvious at the recent public meeting in Jasper,
AR.
 
2. C&H has not complied with the Agricultural Waste Management Field Handbook as
required.
 
3. The liquid waste is being discharged onto the Buffalo River watershed area.  Decreasing
the amount of monitoring and reporting from this permit will increase the risk of potential
    harm to the Buffalo River.  This would create a major environmental and economic
hardship to our communities.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Steven Miller
PO Box 526
Jasper, AR

mailto:smiller49@hughes.net
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us


From: Steve & Joan
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit #5264-W
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 6:35:26 PM

I am writing to encourage you not to approve C&H Hog Farms Application for a No-
Discharge Permit:
 
1. The ADEQ has no way to monitor or substantiate whether or not C&H will have a point
source discharge at any time.  This was made obvious at the recent public meeting in Jasper,
AR.
 
2. C&H has not complied with the Agricultural Waste Management Field Handbook as
required.
 
3. The liquid waste is being discharged onto the Buffalo River watershed area.  Decreasing
the amount of monitoring and reporting from this permit will increase the risk of potential
    harm to the Buffalo River.  This would create a major environmental and economic
hardship to our communities.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Steven Miller
PO Box 526
Jasper, AR

mailto:smiller49@hughes.net
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

